
 
 

WGPT Channel 36 
Oakland, MD 

RF Exposure Statement 
 
The facility proposed in this application is for modification of an outstanding construction permit.  The 

proposed modification is for a reduction in effective radiated power from 252 kW to 100 kW.  An RF 

exposure study indicates that the levels on the ground in the vicinity of the tower will be below the 

acceptable limits and less than currently authorized.  All other current safeguards related to the site with 

regard to both workers and the general public will remain in place. 


